

Tentative configuration schedule

We are essentially starting ops at 13:00 on July 1, because of the change in sonic heights in the upwind array and the late completion of the pressure array. Chenning and I have agreed on the following tentative schedule for configuration changes.

Configuration 1 (height = 3m, spacing = 4m): July 1-10 (10 days)

Configuration 2 (height = 3m, spacing = 1.29m): July 13-20 (8 days)

Configuration 3 (height = 7m, spacing = 1.29 m): July 22-29 (8 days)

Configuration 4 (height = 7m, spacing = 0.43 m): August 1-9 (9 days)